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The following information was originally prepared and published by the Company in Japanese as it contains timely disclosure 

materials to be submitted to the Tokyo Stock Exchange. This English translation is for your convenience only. If there is any 

discrepancy between this English translation and the original Japanese version, please refer to the Japanese version.  

 

 

 

July 21, 2021 

 

Broadleaf Co., Ltd.  

Representative: Kenji Oyama,  

Representative Director and President 

 (Code No.: 3673 First Section of the Tokyo Stock Exchange) 

 

Notice Regarding Compliance with the Listing Maintenance Standards for the New Market 

Segment (Prime Market) of Tokyo Stock Exchange 

 

Broadleaf Co., Ltd. (hereinafter the “Company”) hereby announces that the Company received a 

notification from Tokyo Stock Exchange on July 9, 2021, that the Company has met the listing 

maintenance standards for the Prime Market of the Tokyo Stock Exchange based on the initial 

assessment of compliance with the listing requirements for the new market segment. 

 

Based on this assessment result, the Company will proceed with the procedures regarding application 

for the selection of the new market segment. 


